

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

21st September 2022

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Dear parents and carers



## Individual & Sibling Pupil Photograph Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> September 2022

Individual and sibling pupil photographs will be taken on Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> September in the morning. All children will have an individual photograph taken and siblings will have a group photograph taken also.

Children should attend school in their smart winter uniform including blazers.

Nursery and Pre-School children who attend on a Thursday will be taken by the Nursery and Pre-School Staff. Parents/Carers of children who do not attend Nursery or Pre-School on a Thursday but would like their child to have their photograph taken, we would be grateful if you could arrive at Nursery for 9.30am. Parents/Carers must stay on the site while the photograph is taken.

Photographs will be available to order via the photograph company, details of which will be sent home with the children along with photograph proofs.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway

Headteacher











